
Dear Parents/Carers

Please help us make our college production of West Side Story unforgettable!

We're calling for donations of unwanted chocolates, biscuits, sweets, and bottles of alcohol
for our production hamper raffle. Anything that is suitable for a hamper that is non
perishable and in date we would be extremely grateful for. Please note that all alcohol
should be handed in by a parent.

We’re always blown away by the respose, your generosity helps us and supports our
college community.

Please drop off donations at the main school reception.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

The FCC Team


